  OSAGE BEACH FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

October 2, 2018
Present: Director Tony Cicerelli, Director Rich Martin, Director Rick Goedde, Fire Chief Jeff Dorhauer, Assistant Fire Chief Steve Stafford and Office Manager Shelley Dougan.
Director Cicerelli called the meeting to order at 12:05 p.m.

Public Comment:

No public comment.
New Business:
Chief Dorhauer presented the Station 1 concrete replacement bids.  Four bids were received with one not meeting bids specs.  Chief Dorhauer asked the Board to accept the low bid from Bloodgood Concrete Construction which met all specifications.  Bloodgood Concrete Construction listed some deductions that could be taken based on location of dumping of removed material and completion time of the project.  Director Goedde made a motion to accept the low bid from Bloodgood Concrete Construction as submitted.  Director Martin seconded the motion.  Approved.  Motion passed. 
Roll call vote to adjourn to Executive Session at 12:10 pm.: Director Cicerelli - yes; Director Martin – yes; Director Goedde – yes.

General Meeting reconvened at 1:00 pm with Director Cicerelli stating there was nothing to report in open.

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 

Next scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors is Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

Approved by:

_________________________________

Date: _____________________________ 

Prepared by:  Shelley Dougan
